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Comment Letter 1-403

From: Laura Walker [mailto: Inmwalker@cox.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 12:12 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newlan Sierra Project

Planning Department

| am one of the many who object to the proposed development and feel that my voice
should be “heard”.

It seems that the $18 million that was spent to discourage development will be a
waste of good money. The impact of the size of this proposal is difficult to
understand. The County has already revealed the “significant and unavoidable”
detrimental impact it would make. So many of the citizens that live in this area will be
negatively impacted. Reasons to greatto list. The developers state that 'steps will
be taken to lessen the impact’. Unfortunately they wont be living with the mess that
will be created. We have been through this in the recent past. What has changed?
Certainly not opinions of the citizens who have objected.

Those of us that live in the surrounding area feel the Planning Commission and the
County Board of Supervisors must support us in our objections.

Sincerely, Resident of Hidden Meadows, Laura Walker
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